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It is assumed that sub basin 64 is currently operating at capacity, and local sewer 

infrastructure improvements may be required in the City sewer mains to support the 

project. Due to the relatively short distance between the proposed project site and the 

existing EBMUD interceptor, it is assumed that new sewer mains from the site to the 

EBMUD interceptor would be feasible. The City of Oakland would permit this work within 

their right of way and EBMUD would permit modifications to the sewer connections at 

the interceptor, if required. Laterals to the EBMUD interceptor are permitted only by the 

City of Oakland.  

 

This due diligence review assumes that the existing EBMUD waste water system treatment 

capacity can accommodate the proposed development within the existing EBMUD 

infrastructure. The proposed residential, commercial and retail uses will increase the 

demand over the existing site discharge. Sewer discharge estimates are included for the 

site development and the proposed ballpark.  

 

b. Collection System Improvements 

Two existing sewer lines in Market Street and Martin Luther King Jr. Way discharge City 

sewer into the EBMUD interceptor. Both of these lines are situated on the eastern and 

western sides of the proposed ballpark, and likely have limited use, given the existing 

industrial use within the site. This due diligence review assumes that the location of these 

lines can remain, with new pipelines installed from the site beneath the railroad tracks, 

extending to the EBMUD interceptor in 2nd Street. This assumption will need to be verified 

with a more detailed review of the condition of existing infrastructure. 
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